privates

Questions submitted to the Castleton Select board Monday July 25<sup>th</sup> 7pm Submitted by Mary Droege, Castleton.

- 1. Given the decades of use by the public and Castleton Rec., will the town reserve for town ownership all public lands west of the CVS including but not limited to: the driveway, the parking area, the basketball court, the sledding hill and the T-ball field. There is no reason why these lands that have been open to the public for generations should be sold to a private entity.
- 2. Will the sale of CVS be listed for a licensed real estate broker so that it's sale will be widely available to any and all prospective buyers and so that the town can receive the highest price possible for this valuable asset?

3. Given the "hot" nature of today's real estate market, will the town be seeking an updated real estate appraisal?

Ask to have land appraised separately.